
Part of the

Review day Friday 14th January 
2022.

Accessing home learning.



Part of the

Reminders of what we all need to do.

ALL students will be working from home on Friday 14th January as it is a 
review day for Year 7 and Year 10.

ALL students will have access to work for all subject areas.

You must complete the work for subjects following your usual 
timetable.



Part of the

Accessing Teams

Tutors and Heads of Years will support you in accessing Teams.

Work will be set in your Year group Team eg ‘2019 Intake’

Teachers will show you where your work will be located in lessons prior 
to the review day.



Step 1: Go to the Birches 
Head Academy website



Step 2: From the ‘students’ dropdown menu, select ‘links’



Step 3: From here you will be able to see the Teams access icon.



Step 4: You can choose to download the 
free app OR

Use the web app instead



Step 5: Once logged on you will see your Teams (classes). Go to your Year team 
page and there you will find your work.


